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Maass joins Parsons Brinckerhoff New York office as senior
supervising engineer
February 12, 2013 - Design / Build

Charles Maass has been named a senior supervising construction engineer in the New York office
of Parsons Brinckerhoff, a global infrastructure strategic consulting, planning, engineering and
program/construction management organization.

In his new position, Maass serves as Parsons Brinckerhoff's resident engineer for the Second Ave.
Subway project, responsible for overseeing construction work on the 96th St. Station and adjacent
tunnels as well as restoration of the street above.

Maass comes to Parsons Brinkerhoff after a 20-year career with the NYS department of
transportation. He most recently served in Region 10 (Long Island) as the engineer-in-charge on the
$130 million Roslyn Viaduct replacement project.

Maass received a B.S. in Civil Engineering from Tufts University and is a registered professional
engineer in New York.
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